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Subject: Comprehensive Plan Feedback - Pause the Plan

From: Janee Broadway  
Sent: Monday, May 26, 2025 11:01 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Feedback - Pause the Plan 

Good morning, 

I am writing to express my extreme displeasure regarding the drafted comprehensive plan. Both the city 
planning department and city council continuously push up-zoning plans with little to no scientific 
research, burdening city residents with increased taxes, which you well know are already sky high. I want 
to make it clear that residents are watching. We will fight for what’s best for our city even if you won’t. To 
be frank, you are public servants dismissing and avoiding the most vulnerable and oppressed in our city. 
Do better. 

Sincerely, 

Janeé Broadway 


